
 

 

 
 
 
 
Landis Communities Report 
September 22, 2021 
 
This report contains information updated over the past two weeks.  
 
The overall Landis Communities team 
member vaccination rate is currently 
at 67.8%. 
 
As shared last week, Landis 
Communities is instituting a four-
phase plan to require COVID-19 
vaccination as a condition of 
employment. Phase 1 of the plan, 
requiring new hires to be vaccinated, 
unless they have a religious or 
medical exemption, is being 
implemented. Phase 2, team and 
individual conversation, is also in 
process. Team conversations began 
September 20 and are scheduled 
through October 1. Individual 
conversations are also being 
scheduled. All of these meetings 
include information on Phase 3, 
applying for religious or medical 
exemptions, as well as the 
considerations team members 
granted exemptions will need to take 
in areas like use of PPE and regular 
testing.  
  
Team members, residents and clients 
may continue to sign up for the 
vaccination clinics held at Phoebe 
Pharmacy on the Landis Homes 
campus the first and third Thursday of 
each month from 1:30-3:30 p.m. 
Family members are not able to 
schedule appointments at this time. 
Please contact Jenny Sheckells at  
jsheckells@landis.org or 717.381.3573.  
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Six team members have tested positive since last report, all on the Landis Homes campus. 
Three work in Healthcare, one in Personal care, one in Residential Living and one with Landis 
Adult Day Services. Two of the six had been vaccinated.  
 
Visitation restrictions in 
Healthcare and 
Personal Care at 
Landis Homes were the 
result of positive cases 
among vaccinated and 
unvaccinated team 
members. Residents 
and other team 
members who had 
exposure to any of 
these individuals were 
notified. It is important 
to note that no 
resident cases have 
been reported. 
 
The Lancaster County 
positivity rate is now at 
11% and the 
Community 
Transmission rate 
remains High.  The PA 
Department of Health 
recently released new 
guidance for 
restrictions after 
exposure.  More 
information will be 
shared via video on 
Friday, September 24th. 
 
All residents and 
visitors, regardless of 
vaccination status, are 
asked to wear face 
coverings when indoors 
in common spaces. 
Team members have 
continued to wear masks throughout the pandemic. Please also consider wearing face 
coverings when out in the greater community, where the risk is high due to high levels of 
community spread. 
 
Prior communications and videos can be found at:  www.LandisCommunities.org/COVID 
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